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WERE YOUR FOOD BENEFITS STOLEN  
AS A RESULT OF ELECTRONIC THEFT?

IF YOUR CALFRESH BENEFITS WERE STOLEN ON OR 
AFTER OCTOBER 1, 2022, YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE FOR 
RETROACTIVE BENEFIT REPLACEMENTS!
CalFresh recipients who were victims of electronic theft between 
October 1, 2022 through November 30, 2023 must complete a Report 
of Electronic Theft Form (EBT 2259) by February 29, 2024 to be eligible 
to receive retroactive benefit replacements.

CalFresh recipients may be eligible to receive retroactive replacements for 
any of the following reasons:

	z The cardholder did not file an EBT 2259 form,

	z An EBT 2259 was previously submitted and denied for not meeting 
reporting requirements, or

	z The cardholder was previously provided with only one month’s worth of 
benefit replacements but had lost more than that amount. 

PROTECT YOURSELF FROM ELECTRONIC THEFT BY DOWNLOADING THE 
EBTEDGE MOBILE APPLICATION TODAY!

Use the free ebtEDGE mobile and web-based 
application to manage your CalFresh or CalWORKs 
benefits, check your balances, and review 
transaction history. Available now for download in the 
Apple Store (iOS) and Google Play Store (Android).

No mobile device? No problem! You can manage 
your account online at www.ebt.ca.gov.

Scan the QR code(s) 
below to get started:   

http://www.ebt.ca.gov

